

19th April 2021

We Urgently Need Your help

Dear Parents and carers,

Below are two photographs taken over the weekend and kindly shared with us by a concerned local resident. These show a number of children who have accessed the main roof via the scaffolding. These boys are someone's sons, grandsons, cousins or nephews. What they are doing is extremely dangerous and illegal, we have passed this information onto the police.



We need your help. If you know who these boys are we ask that you address this and explain that this is not acceptable.

We regularly have groups breaking into the grounds and since March have already had the new Early Years area vandalised twice and a number of fences damaged beyond repair. Our site team are also exposed to abuse and very poor language when they attempt to move people on or close up at the end of the day.

All of this is both expensive and very upsetting. Ultimately it is to the detriment of the provision we can provide the children. If you are aware of young people on the grounds or causing damage, I ask you to call the local police on 111 and report them.

As the building works progresses, we are very keen to open up the school to all the community, but we ask that the community supports us. We are here for everyone.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

N Fowler Principal

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal - Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



